
Dear Steve: 

 

You have asked for the reaction of the Review Board to the request that you have received from the 

Sixth Floor Museum in Dallas for the short-term loan of the “Zapruder Camera for an upcoming 

exhibit.   

 

I have discussed this request with Board Chair Jack Tunheim, and we are of the opinion that as long 

as the National Archives can assure the Board that the loan of the camera will notexpose it to 

unacceptable security or preservation risks and that the proposed exhibit is serious and professional in 

nature, the Board has no objections.  In addition, the Board would like the assurance that the camera 

would be available to it during the loan period in the unlikely event that that should become 

necessary. 

 

If you have any furtherquestions, please don’t hesitate to call. 

 

Sincerely, 


